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Tlopd's Register ot Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

14tk July, 1933,

Deny 8irsz,

¥ith reference to my letter of the 25th April
last relative to the motorship "SIR GHARLES ORR", I huve teo
acquzint you I am now in receip% of a letter from Lloyd's
Agents ot Nassau intimating thot the Manager of this vecsel
iz now in England, and that it is umderstood he propeses to
have nothing done regarding the modified survey of the oil
engines before he returns probably in August or September.

The oase has again received the comsidor&ti n
0f the Committee today, ané in the eircumstsnces they are
agreeeble to the inspection in question being earried out
in August or September, subject to this arrsngement being
adhered to without fail, and I shall be glad if you will
arrange aceordingly.

At the same time I think it well to point
out that the serewshaft survey will become due at theend of

this month,
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I sy Deax Sirs, VL
Yours faithrully,

Menswys. BEleuthera Shipving Cosse Lloydis Reg lSte'
"’ BASSAT, Beper de@Wdation

Bahama Islands. Classifieation Committee.



